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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Telecommunications / Water Manager 
  Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 
 
Date:  July 18, 2016 
 
Re:  In the Matter of the Notice of Sprint Communications Company L.P.’s Discontinuance of 

Fully Competitive Service, Docket No. 16-094-01. 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION (No Action Required): 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the Notice of Sprint Communications 
Company L.P.’s (“Sprint”) Discontinuance of Fully Competitive Service and it is the Division’s 
understanding that no action is required by the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) for 
this notice.  However, Sprint will need to file an updated price list with the Division showing the 
discontinued services. 
 
 
cc: Kristin L. Jacobson, Regulatory Counsel for Sprint Communications Company L.P. 

Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst, Office of Consumer Services, State of Utah 


